
Environmental Studies Program Director and Director of Sustainability 

Hamline University 

 

Hamline University is seeking applications from individuals with a Ph.D. in an appropriate field 
to fill a tenured/tenure-track faculty position as Director of our undergraduate program in 
Environmental Studies. This individual will also serve as Director of Sustainability. 
Responsibilities of the Sustainability Director will be to direct a funded, grant-supported project 
to enhance and expand our undergraduate sustainability curriculum and co-curricular 
opportunities for undergraduate students. This will include developing faculty training 
opportunities, funding curriculum development projects and developing and funding 
opportunities for student participation in sustainability activities. Teaching release and summer 
salary for the first two years will be provided for the Sustainability Director. Responsibilities of the 
Director of Environmental Studies will include administration of the undergraduate major in 
Environmental Studies, leading a revision of the undergraduate major, teaching courses that 
contribute to the major, maintaining a research program that allows undergraduate student 
participation, and academic advisement of students.  

For more information or to apply go to https://academicjobsonline.org/ajo/jobs/4694.  
Inquiries about the position may be directed to Professor Michael Farris, search committee chair, 
at mfarris@hamline.edu. Application Review will begin on Oct. 20, 2014, and continue until the 
position is filled. Hamline University is an affirmative action/equal opportunity employer and 
educator and is especially interested in candidates who will contribute to a campus climate that 
supports equality and diversity. 

 


